
Hello	Robert
Just	felt	I	had	to	drop	you	a	line	to	thank	you	on	behalf	of	Anne	and	
myself	for	a	wonderful	stay	in	your	flat	above	Simply	Fish.
The	decor	and	standard	of	workmanship	was	first	class	and	the	bed	really	
comfortable,	we	slept	so	well	unCl	the	seagulls	woke	us!
We	really	enjoyed	the	roast	fish	we	had	in	your	restaurant	and	all	the	
staff	were	really	lovely,	it	was	busy	as	obviously	it	is	the	place	to	be	in	
Brixham.	We	also	went	on	the	ferry	to	Torquay	and	whiled	away	a	few	
hours	around	the	harbour.
Anne	also	met	Kelly	and	her	Mum	while	they	were	making	sure	the	flats	
were	spotless	and	they	had	a	long	chat	about	all	things	Brixham!
I	will	be	recommending	the	accommodaCon	and	restaurant	to	all	our	
friends	and	can’t	wait	to	come	back	again
	
Your	Sincerely
Russell	&	Anne
Suffolk


